
Hello Family Fundo Cyclists,

The Family Fundo 2020, presented by The Crossing Company is Riding On!

Since, the safety of our families and participants is paramount, we wanted to let you know that the ride will continue 
BUT we will not have a formal registration or start time for the event to avoid large gatherings. 

On Saturday, September 12, between 10am and 2pm come to the Yorath House (13110 Buena Vista Road) at a 
time that is best for you to start your ride. We will be there to send you off. 

When you come, please wear a mask prior to getting on your bike and please keep physically distanced from 
people outside of your co-hort. As much as we would like to send you off in a large group similar to last year—this 
year is just not the same and we want to ensure you have the best afternoon with your family, safely cycling in 
Edmonton’s river valley. We would ask that you please let us know what time you are planning on attending by 
emailing marisah@kidswithcancer.ca

Next Friday, September 11, we will have package pick-up at the Kids with Cancer Society House (11135-84 Ave). 
Please stop by between 9am and 5pm. Parking is located behind the house. If you are unable to stop by, please 
contact Roxann at 780-496-2459 to make alternate arrangements. Your package will have your route map, your 
t-shirt if you ordered one, and other goodies.

Thank you so much for your support and participation this year. Childhood cancer doesn’t stop in the midst of a 
pandemic and with your help, our children and families feel the love and support from our community once again.

We look forward to hugging you all in 2021 as we once again get on our bikes to Ride for a Reason!

Regards, 
Val Figliuzzi  
Executive Director 
Kids with Cancer Society
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